
Peel Golf Club Ltd 
 

Tee time booking: Terms and Conditions 
In effect from June 20th 2025. 

 

Wherever practical, all members (and visitors) must now register on the BRS booking system 
before play. 

  

This will help: 

 Ensure that restrictions around play are adhered to e.g. when the course in booked 
out for events including Tuesday junior club nights; 

 Protect and generate additional visitor income from green-fees; 
 Ensure that playing groups are no more than 4 people;      
 Assist with safeguarding, health and safety and any potential future club insurance 

claims. 

  

Naturally, there will be some exceptions to the use of the system where club or corporate 
golfing events are organised via separate shotgun starts or draws where players have an 
alternative method of registration (typically including block booking of tee times on the 
system).  These exceptions and events must however be agreed with the Committee in 
advance.  

  

To access the BRS system, visit www.brsgolf.com/peel/member/login.   

Alternatively download the app via your relevant app store (we recommend doing this).   

To register, you should use your membership number (found on your previous paper 
membership card or introductory email when joining - alternatively the Secretary can 
provide) as the “User Name”. Once you have registered the Secretary will “enable” you so 
you can make reservations. By signing up to this system you will also receive e-mail updates 
of what is happening at the Club.  

  

Please also note: if you have booked a tee time (or someone has on your behalf) but are 
unable to play, out of courtesy to playing partners and other members you should remove 
your name in good time from the start sheet on BRS. This includes instances where members 



“reserve” tee slots on behalf of other members – as soon as you know who will or will not be 
playing, please update the system. This will help free up slots for other members and visitors 
to use.    

  

Visitor golfers must also register a tee time before play.  This can be done either via the pro 
shop, office or by visiting our website at https://www.peelgc.com/visitors/visitor-tee-times/.  

For members booking a tee time on behalf of guests, please be aware that it is the members 
responsibility to make sure the visitor’s green fee is paid.  Our online booking system does 
not currently cater for associated discounted greenage (for playing with a member) so where 
relevant please make sure this is arranged via the pro shop or office. If either are not open 
when you play, please either pay in advance or settle up on the visitor’s behalf as soon as 
possible following play. 

  

Many thanks for your support. 

 

 

Captains Committee 

 

 


